
Dear Ms. Monroe, 
        I am a business owner on the Main Street of Franconia,NH. The proposed burial of the transmission line down 
Franconia's Main Street will threaten the survival of several fragile businesses. There must be a better alternative? 
              Respectfully, 
                        Charles J. Wolcott MD 
 


